
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                  The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                            Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations         House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                              Washington, D.C. 20515 

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Cybersecurity and SCADA Resilience Project in fiscal year 

2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Monterey One Water (M1W) located at 5 Harris 

Court, Building D, Monterey, California 93940. 

 

The funding would be used to strengthen Monterey One Water’s cyber defenses and upgrade 

critical assets to withstand challenges, including external digital threats.  Specifically, the project 

will enhance cyber defenses and update key programmable logic controller (PLC) units that 

control the automated processes that keep wastewater flowing.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jimmy Panetta 

Member of Congress 

 


